
 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

CDW Government LLC is a publicly traded entity under its parent company (Stock Ticker: CDW). 

Due to the new rules executed by the State of Texas on 01/01/2018 the Form 1295 is no longer 
applicable to CDW Government LLC.  

 

Please visit the following website for more information.   

 

https://www.ethics.state.tx.us/whatsnew/FAQ_Form1295.html#Who_Is_Interested_Party 
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